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MEMO 
 
 

TO Sponsors of the Child Nutrition Programs 

 
FROM Vonda Ramp, M.S., R.D. 

State Director, Child Nutrition Programs 
 

DATE November 20, 2024 
 

RE USDA Waiver Requests for Summer Coordinated Services Plan 

MESSAGE: 
 

The Pennsylvania Department of Education (PDE), Bureau of Food and Nutrition 
(BFN), has requested a waiver from 7 CFR 225.3(e) and 7 CFR 292.10, requiring each 
State establish, and update annually as needed, a plan to coordinate the statewide 
availability of services offered through the Summer Electronic Benefit Transfer 
Program and the Summer Food Service Program.  
 

This is a required public notice that PDE, BFN submitted a request to USDA for 
waivers from the aforementioned regulations and does not imply the waivers have 
been approved at this time.  

 
Questions may be directed to Vonda Ramp at vramp@pa.gov. 
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